Dear Bill: 1/25/90
Sorrv it took so long to get back to vou but with all
the hassles associated with new management I°ve had my hands
full to this point. I am glad to confirm your reception of
KJYE-AM on January 6. 1990 at 10:38 PM MST. Thank yvou for
vour attention and if I can be of any assistance in the
future please feel free to drop me a line. If vou're ever in

towm stop by for a tour of the station at 1360 E Sherwood

Drive.
s in
Christopher Newby
Operations
Director
4
Christopher Newby
Operations Director
923 FM
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